
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Michael’s Way Sensory Garden 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are looking for support in planning and eventually creating our Sensory Garden 
which you will have read about in our recent newsletter. We are hoping that this will 
be a wider community project and therefore we need volunteers to make this a 
garden a place that all of our children can enjoy and benefit from.  
We are currently at the planning stage and require help and advice from any of the 
following groups of people:  
 

• Landscape gardener 

• Landscape architect 

• Gardener 

• Ground workers  

• Tree surgeon 

• Horticulturalist  

• Brick layer 

• Fencing specialist 

• Carpenters 

• Welder 

If you’ve missed the April newsletter and want to read more, click the link below:  
 
Scargill Church of England Primary School - April 2023  
 
If you think you have other skills, services or know of any companies who would like 
to be involved to help us design and create a Sensory Garden here at Scargill 
Primary School, we’d love to hear from you.  
 
Please contact the school using the below email address with the subject line 
‘Michael’s Way Sensory Garden’. 
 
info@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 
Many thanks in advance,  
 
Mrs Bull, Mrs Bown and Mrs Higgins.  
 

 

Scargill Church of England Primary School 
Beech Lane 

West Hallam 
ILKESTON 
DE7 6GU 

 
Head of School   Mrs S Hallsworth 

Executive Head   Mr M Hetherington 
 

Tel  0115 932 0005 
Email:  info@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Website:  www.scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 
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